
 
 

Fishing on the Beaulieu River and Park Shore 

Schedule of Terms & Conditions 

 Fishing on the Beaulieu River is not currently permitted. 

 Park Shore Fishing is permitted only between the east boundary of Little Marsh and the west boundary 

of Warren Foreshore. 

 Access to Park Shore is only permitted via Park Lane and cars can only be parked in the designated 

parking area near to Park Farm (north of the cattle grid near the entrance to Little Marsh). 

 Permit holders shall not deposit or leave any rubbish or litter and shall either dispose of such items in 

the bins provided (if such bins are full then such items shall be taken away by the permit holder). 

 Fishing is only permitted during the proper season and permit holders shall ensure that they possess 

all necessary licenses for fishing including those required by the Environment Agency and the Southern 

Inshore Fisheries and Conservation Authority. 

 Fishing will generally be limited to daylight hours. Fishing is not permitted at night for security reasons 

unless permission is granted by the Estate Office in advance. 

 In emergencies, permit holders should contact the Harbour Master (01590 616200) for the Beaulieu 

River, or the Head Keeper (07956 409974) for Park Shore. 

 Health and Safety: Permit holders are responsible for their own safety and the safety of others who 

may be affected by their activities. Fishing shall be conducted in a safe and sensible manner at all 

times in accordance with appropriate codes of practice for angling. Be aware of deep water and 

currents and overhead power lines. 

 No fires or barbecues shall be lit at any time. 

 Dogs must be kept under control. 

 Any sea trout caught shall be returned. 

 Permit holders shall abide by any instructions given by the Estate or its representatives at any time. 


